
Advisory Board Meeting 
Town of Marshfield 

Marshfield High School Auditorium 

September 14, 2021 – 7:50 P.M.  

 

 

Present: Thomas Scollins, Chairman, Sherry Costello, Keith Polansky, Donald 

McAleer, Carlos Pena, Paul DiCristofaro, Susan Tyskwicz and Mark Ford 
  

Minutes of May 25, 2021:  Tom moved to approve, Keith seconded, PASSED. 

    

New Business 

 

We were joined by Patrick Dello Russo, Treasurer/Collector and Christine 

McCarthy, Town Accountant to discuss the fiscal year end transfers. 

 

Tom moved to approve (attached Reserve Fund Transfers and Inter Department 

Transfers, from June 30
th
 to September 14, 2021) Sherry seconded, PASSED. 

 

Keith moved to transfer $10,000 from the Reserve Fund to the Library, Don 

seconded, PASSED. 

 

Keith moved to increase the Beach Department’s revolving fund limit to $80,000, 

Sherry seconded, PASSED. 

 

Tom moved to adjourn the meeting at 8 P.M., Keith seconded, PASSED. 

 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday, October 5, 2021, 7 P.M. at Town Hall, Hearing Room #2 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

 

Maria Hebert 

Secretary 
 


